
Non-Agenda 12/10/2020 SCC Emailed Public Comment 
 

From: Padric Gleason Gonzales 
Sent: 12/6/2020 at 10:45 AM 
 
Dear Commissioners, 

As you know, the Long Beach Climate Action and Adaptation Plan (CAAP) was announced in 2018 and 

the draft was released in 2019. Here we are at the end of 2020 and the City Council has still not 

approved the CAAP (it was twice scheduled and twice tabled). This is simply unacceptable. If we're going 

to create a plan to combat "the biggest challenge of our times," then we can't pass the buck over and 

over again (not to mention we have an environmental services company on retainer during this entire 

process). It does not require 2 years to create a decarbonization plan. 

 

This Commission should formally express its displeasure that the City Council is delaying this 

essential plan. Assert yourselves. Stand up and speak out. CAAP is long overdue and unacceptably 

delayed. PASS THE DAMN CAAP. 

 

Regards, 
Padric Gleason Gonzales 
 


